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“Governor Haley has said time and time again that fixing the way our transportation dollars are spent is a top priority. 
She knows simply throwing money at our current broken system will not repair South Carolina’s roads and bridges. 
The current system of commissioners representing  congressional districts and selecting local delegations is a 
problem—rather than supporting what’s best for all of team South Carolina they fight for what is in their best 
interest. Until this system is fixed we won’t be able to improve South Carolina’s roads and bridges for our businesses 
and families.”
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